
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Josselyn Quine 
Date: August 12, 2022 
Subject: Consider bids on Surplus Vehicle, Ford Escape 
 
 
 
 Bids have been submitted for the Districts’ vehicle. We have extended the 

bidding time until August 16, 2022. An ad was placed at the office and in 
the Mountain News. 
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